ARE YOU A PARENT/CAREGIVER OF A CHILD WITH A NEURODEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITY?

(e.g., Autism, ADHD, or other)

Do you want to be a member of a **caregiver advisory council** and help us identify **support needs** that are important to caregivers?

WHAT IS THE STUDY ABOUT?

This study aims to identify **caregivers'** most pressing **support needs** and **research priorities**.



WHAT DOES PARTICIPATION INVOLVE?

- Taking photos to identify support needs.
- 1.5 hour interview to discuss your experiences.
- 1.5 hour virtual workshop to share/discuss photos.
- 1.5 hour virtual meeting to share findings.
- Provide feedback on an infographic.

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE?

Parents or caregivers living in Canada who are:

- from racial or language minority groups
- Indigenous
- fathers
- living with a disability
- low-income
- immigrants or refugees
- live in rural or remote areas



WHAT WILL YOU RECEIVE?

An **honorarium** will be provided for your participation

TO PARTICIPATE

Please express interest by July 30th, 2025 to michelle.kee@umanitoba.ca or scan here:



This study has been approved by the Research Ethics Board at the University of Manitoba (Fort Garry Campus)

Principal Researcher: Dr. Miriam Gonzalez, College of Nursing, University of Manitoba **Co-Investigator:** Dr. Roberta Woodgate College of Nursing, University of Manitoba

Research Coordinator: Michelle Kee (michelle.kee@umanitoba.ca)



